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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Attendance Champions: 
Well done to our Year 4 class who were last week’s Strive for Five reading challenge winners 
and to our Year 5 and Year 6 Attendance Champions who both had 100% attendance last 
week. Fantastic! 
 
BPS Parent Survey 2025: 
Please could we request that you provide us with your constructive feedback by completing 
the survey using the following link. It should only take a couple of minutes of your time and 
be so helpful in order for us to develop as a school and provide the best possible service for 
your child(ren). By providing us with positive feedback too, it will help us to understand and 
celebrate what you feel we are doing well. Thank you for any completed surveys submitted 
so far.  
                                                          https://forms.office.com/e/CFU9q1ye8n 
 
Following the closure of the survey on Friday 23rd May, we will draw out a name from those 
who have completed the survey. The winner will receive a £20 Amazon voucher. Providing 
us with your name is optional but it is required to be included in the draw. 
 
Broughton Children’s Carnival: 
The carnival takes place on Saturday 19th July and unusually there is no Carnival Queen/King 
yet in place. If your child is 7 years or older and would like to be the Carnival Queen/King, 
please contact Anne Davis on 07583326900 or any other carnival committee member 
(Please don’t contact school). Money is given towards costs. The committee are also looking 
for Snow and Ivy Queens, a Miss Broughton and Britannia.  
 
 
 

Friday 16/05/2025 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Olivia Hartshorn 

Year 1 Mia Roberts 

Year 2 Anthony Milner 

Year 3 Charlie Moore 

Year 4 Alfie Woodcock 

Year 5 Calvin Skillen 

Year 6 Miss Vevers 

Wk 12/05/2025 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 78.75% 0.0% 

Haystacks 94.23% 3.08% 

Barrow 95.24% 0.0% 

Dodd 97.39% 0.0% 

Blencathra 100.0% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 100.0% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

95.32% 0.58% 

https://forms.office.com/e/CFU9q1ye8n


Broughton Primary is an ABLE school 
                                                                                       Achieve, Believe, Learn, Enjoy    

 
 
 
 
Half-term break: 
On Friday we break up at our usual time for our two-week half-term break. This is different 
from most other local schools as we make up the five school days at other times in the year. 
When the break arrives, I hope you have a lovely time with plenty of rest, before returning 
to school for the final term of the school year.  
 
Dates for your Summer 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Friday 23rd May 3.20pm – End of half-term 

• Monday 9th June 8.45am – Start of summer term 2 (PLEASE NOTE THAT OUR HALF-

TERM DATES ARE DIFFERENT TO OTHER LOCAL SCHOOLS) 

Kind Regards 

 
 
 
 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 


